
Our April 18, 2010 Fun Match at Hoffman Park was a big success!  
We had a very good showing of folks coming out with their dogs and 
everyone seemed to have a great time.  Our treasury is $364.00 richer 
as a result of such a good turn out.  The weather could not have been 
better, it was just a perfect day.  Dianne got a couple of really nice 
comments and praise of what a good job we all did.  That was nice to 
hear!  Thanks to all the Club member who showed up to work so 
hard to always make our Club proud. 






